Mr. Harry Darby, '

Viee President and Director,
Neavy League of the United States,
BOX A,

FKensas City 17, Kensas.

Dear Harry: .
Thank you for yowr letter of the 13th concerning the

Havy League. I will be glad to cooperate in any service in
owr war against these atrocious powers of barbarism. '

- It so happens that I am seoretary of our Douglas County
Seleotive Service Board, had charge of the County Red Cross
War Fund drive and a number of other activities, but this is
one job that we should do to our utmost and with the greatest
zeal, s

I will be happy to see My, Hovey Hamna when he comes.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical BEdueation,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




